NEW RPA

GOVERNMENT WORKS NOTIFICATION

APRIL 2024

The Women and Babies entrance on Johns Hopkins
Drive is closing from 7am on Tuesday 23 April 2024

Access to the Delivery Unit, Birth Centre and Neonatal is changing

The Women and Babies entrance (the new northern arrival) is being rebuilt as part of the RPA Hospital
Redevelopment. To enable works to commence, the northern entry, including the carpark, will be closed
from 7am on Tuesday 23 April 2024.

Best access for Delivery Unit, Birth Centre and Neonatal will be via the main hospital entrance on
Missenden Road. In the event of emergencies, a small drop-off area has been maintained on Gloucester

House Drive near the southern entry. The Maternity reception will be relocated to the southern entrance on
Level 3 to assist patients and visitors with their appointments.
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More information

The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community are our highest
priority. For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Hospital Redevelopment
Team via email RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au or phone (02) 9978 5901.

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these necessary works.
to subscribe to

project updates The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team
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